
 

 

 

5th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Year 11 Information Evening – Thursday 12th September 2024 
 
We will be holding a Year 11 Information Evening on Thursday 12th September at 5.30pm.  
 
We invite all parents of pupils in Year 11 to attend, along with your son/daughter. The 
evening will be split into three main sessions. The first part will provide you with an 
opportunity to speak to representatives from local colleges and Careers Wales.   
 
The second part will provide you with important information you need to help prepare your 
child for their GCSEs, along with our expectations for the year. Key dates and Key 
Information will be presented to you by Mrs Wilson, Deputy Head and Mr Butcher, Head of 
Year 11. 
 
The third part of the evening will be sharing with you practical ideas for helping your child 
revise and study effectively, as well as giving you help and support on how you can prepare 
your child for the challenges of this final year and help them to be more resilient learners.  
These will be delivered in small groups by key members of staff who will inform you of the 
GCSE requirements for their subjects. 
 
As part of this session, Miss Carey, Head of English and Miss Prosser, Head of Maths, Mr 
Troote, Head of Science, amongst others who will also outline their expectations for the 
year, GCSE examinations and specifications.  
 
We anticipate that the evening will last no more than an hour. 
 
We stress the importance of attending this evening as it is a great way for us to work 
together in securing the success of all our pupils as they complete their GCSE years with us. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Annmarie Wilson 
Deputy Head 


